
COMMUNITY UPDATE September 28, 2016

Campbell River
Age-Friendly Community Plan

www.campbellriver.ca/age-friendly
(250) 286-5301 
Michele.Sirett@campbellriver.ca

We need your input!
What are the key priorities for seniors in Campbell River?

Complete a Survey for a chance to win!
Take the survey online at www.campbellriver.ca/age-friendly or
paper survey version available at City Hall, Community Centre,

Sportsplex and Senior Centre.

Submit by October 16th for a chance to win
gift cards provided by our sponsors:

30/12/66/36 2/77/100/9

301 St. Ann’s Road
Campbell River, BC  V9W 4C7 

Telephone: 250-286-5700
info@campbellriver.ca
www.campbellriver.ca

The City of Campbell River is finalizing 
the review of the Sustainable Official 

Community Plan (SOCP) & Zoning Bylaw. 
Through a series of public events and activities, citizens, 

businesses and community organizations have
shared their ideas and feedback on how the community 

should grow and develop. 

We have finalized the proposed changes to the 
Sustainable Official Community Plan. We are inviting you 
to join city staff to discuss the revised proposals to make 

sure we are on the right track
before presenting the updated plan to Council.

Join us for an Open House on October 12th
at the Maritime Heritage Centre.

Drop in any time from 5 to 8 p.m. to review and comment
on the refined draft policies.

Visit campbellriver.ca/OCPreview
to learn more and sign up for e-mail updates.

Come discuss the
draft policies of the
SOCP review process

Come discuss the draft policies of the SOCP review process
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